
Marc, 

  

Thank you for your careful attention to the presentation that our committee made to the Board on 

Monday afternoon. 

  

I have attached the comments that I made at a land use committee meeting held on 

11/14/17.  Although the attached comments do not address reducing the zoning code’s height limit 

from 35 ft. to 32 ft., they otherwise cover similar ground to our committee’s report and contain some 

additional analysis that you might find of interest.   

  

The generally favorable reaction to the attached presentation led the trustees to form the committee 

that made its presentation Monday. 

  

It is not lost on me that almost two years have passed since these ideas were initially proposed.  It 

would be great if we could now move this forward expeditiously.   

  

Regards, 

  

Jeff 

  

  

  

 
 


